COPY,

28th November, 1894.
Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 7th instant, respecting
the case of the Steam Tug."NARCISCO DEULOFEN", and in reply, I am
directed to acquaint you that in view of the fact that the year of
grace allowed by the Society's Rules for the completion of the
Special Survey No.l on this vessel expired in October last, it will
be necessary for a Surveyor to this Society to carry out the
Special Survey, including the damage repairs, in order to the
retention of the vessel's class in the Register Book, and that
although Mr.T@rley, the Society's non-exclusive Surveyor at New
Orleans is not directed in his movements by the Committee, still
it is considered that you might arrange with him for the carryiﬁg
out of the Spccial Survey No.l and for the inspeotion of the repairs
of damasge by fire.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Messrs Deulofeu, Hijo y Ca. Secretary.

Havana, WEST INDIES.
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